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1. Tell us about yourself and your connection to the Elizabeth School District. 
 
My name is Kim Frumveller, I grew up in Illinois. I’ve been with my husband, Chip Frumveller 
since we were 16 – High School Sweethearts, we’ve been married since 1995 and this coming 
February we will be celebrating our 25th wedding anniversary. We have 2 daughters, Haylie 
and Lylie. Prior to moving to Elizabeth I was the PTC President for our Elementary School for a 
few years. We moved here 8 years ago, for a slower life style. We love the tight-knit 
community here in Elizabeth. Haylie graduated from Elizabeth High School in 2016 and Lylie 
will be graduating this May from EHS as well. My husband and I have been involved with 
Softball, Track and currently with the Spirit Team. I graduated from Loras College, in Dubuque 
Iowa with a Bachelor’s Degree in Management and with a Marketing background. My husband 
and I operate a small Metal Fabrication business here in Elizabeth, I am also part owner of a 
Safety Product company and I also work as a vet tech for Three Peaks Veterinary. I have been 
the Treasurer of our Home Owners Association since January of 2013. I am a Christian and part 
of the Welcome Committee at Pinecrest Community Church. I am fiscally conservative, pro- 
parent choice, pro-life and I proudly support the 2nd Amendment and the Constitution of the 
United States of America. 
 
2. What would your goals be as a member of the Elizabeth Schools Board of Education? 
 
As a board member I’d like to keep our kids number one and the safety of our kids is very 
important to me. Not only for my daughter, that is graduating this year from Elizabeth High 
School, but for all the students in our district. The hiring of the School Resource Officer is a 
huge plus for our schools and community and I would like to see it continue to expand. Having 
a presence of an officer not only protects our students but our facility and teachers as well. 
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3. What do you think will be the top issue facing the Elizabeth School District over the next 
five years? How should the issue be addressed? 
 
I think that the top issues that we will be facing over the next 5 years will be safety, 
government mandates and teachers pay. We need to keep our budget fiscally conservative 
with a focus on teacher pay in order to keep good teachers in our district. We need to keep 
our schools with the focus on parent’s choice on what their children are learning, not with 
what the government thinks our kids need to learn. And we need to expand on our school 
security to keep our kids safe. 
 
4. What is your vision for Elizabeth Schools and how would you support this as a member of 
the Board of Education? 
 
I want to support the district and our community in any way I can. I feel that the school board 
is doing a great job of being fiscally conservative and listening to the parents of our children. I 
would like to continue with this plan for the future of our kids. 


